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Press Release

Lamar County Office of Emergency Management Coordinator Quincy Blount has announced that the Lamar County Safe Rooms Rebate Program is officially closed as of January 11, 2023. The program, which opened in November of 2021, has been a huge success with 68 applicants approved for 50% rebates on safe rooms installed on their properties. Applications are no longer being accepted. Please understand that if you have applied and have NOT received an approval letter, your safe room rebate will not be funded. The remaining applications we have received will be held in the order they were received in case an approved applicant is unable to follow through with their installation. If you have received an approval letter and need assistance, please email saferooms@co.lamar.tx.us. “This program has been a huge success. We hope to have this program available for our citizens again in the future. Our citizens’ safety is our top priority.”-Quincy Blount
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